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The Game Fair Events 
 
This year the Irish Terriers have already attended the Burghley Game Fair 
and will be represented at the CLA Game Fair at Blenheim, Warwick, 
Wiltshire and Sandringham Living Heritage Game Fairs. We have a booth or 
stand at these events, with our display boards to show people ITs in pictures 
together with information about the breed. The stand is manned by owners 
who bring their IT’s along to meet and greet their admiring public. Burghley 
was a great event with several taking part. There is always a lot of interest in 
the breed, so if you are interested in volunteering at any of the events for a 
morning or afternoon with your Irish Terrier, please let us know. 
 

 

 
THE WINTER BREED WALK  
This year the breed walk was held at Blewbury village. It was a well-received 
event and we had 40 or so ITs and honorary IT’s accompanied by their 
owners. On the 28th of December we all met up by Savages Nursery, we had 
a great walk then finished off the day at the Style Acre Tea room where the 
staff had supplied a selection of cakes, tea and coffee for us to purchase. 
They had also very kindly arranged picnic tables for our use. I must say it was 
rather pleasant sat there after the walk with the dogs, with a warm drink  in 
the sun “chatting”. The Style Acre Tea room is an Oxfordshire based charity 
supporting adults with learning disabilities and autism. All money’s raised on 
the day were donated to Style Acre charity. 



 
 

UP COMING EVENTS 
          THE LIMIT SHOW and AGM   
Our Limit Show is held in conjunction with our AGM. This is our Christmas 
Show and will be on Sunday 1st December at Steventon Village Hall, The 
Green, Oxon. OX13 6RR. Schedules will be available via the website or from 
Ian Bamsey, Tel 07885 30 20 20, E Mail: holbam1@gmail.com, 
Why not enter the show and have a go at showing your IT or just come along 
and meet other IT Owners.  
 
 
THE SUMMER BREED WALK 
Our Summer Breed Walk is going to be held at Blewbury village, (OX11 9HB) 
on 7th July. We have attached a flyer with this newsletter to give more details 
or details can be found on the SITS website.  
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